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University of Maribor

Faculty of Medicine




5th December 2011
INVITATION
We are kindly inviting you to the lecture by the visiting Professor and the Vice Dean of the School of Medicine of the University of Pittsburgh, USA
  Dr Steven Kanter,
who will present medical study at the University of Pittsburgh to the medical students and all interested in this topic:
The Curriculum of the School of Medicine University of Pittsburgh
The future trends in medical education
Lectures will take place on Thursday, 8th December 2011 at 12:00 o'clock in the lecture hall No 1 Faculty of Medicine University of Maribor.

Kindly invited!

Dean of the Faculty of Medicine University of Maribor
Prof. dr Ivan Krajnc, MD, PhD
